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Today with much happiness and heartfelt longing we are once again able to receive our precious True 

Mother here in Las Vegas. We are so grateful to our True Mother for her incredibly hard work, constant 

encouragement and relentless call to action. 

 

After a wonderful and victorious speaking tour in Europe and beautiful welcome and celebration in New 

York, now we will commemorate together with True Mother the Grand Opening of the International 

Peace Education Center, True Fathers last great work in an unimaginable legacy bequeathed to us all. 

 

This historic event will start on May 28th with the sanctification of the building and a ribbon cutting 

ceremony and on May 30th with the celebration of True Fathers 1000-Day Memorial and Peace Road 

world bicycle marathon kick-off. Hundreds of guests from overseas and across the nation will join in the 

events and share in the dedication and offering of this beautiful building to educate and thereby further 

establish the roots of true lasting world peace. 

 

We are all so grateful to the families who contributed financially and with their prayers for the successful 

completion of this Education Center. This long awaited moment exemplifies the genuine unity, love and 

sacrificial heart of offering that so many families the world over displayed with their sincerest donations 

large and small. 

 

 


